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Pornographic materials promoting sexual behavior do not belong in public schools.  

Parents, teachers, and school administrators SHOULD be discriminating in choosing 

appropriate materials for children - pornographic depictions and descriptions of 

sexual acts promote sexual behavior before children are physically, mentally, or 

emotionally ready. The books that parents want banned from public schools are 

designed for grooming children.  Stop pretending it is anything else. 


